SCALFORD PARISH COUNCIL
Clerk: Mr Chris Hill -Tel No. 01664 411705

Email: clerk@scalfordpc.org.uk
You are requested to attend a Parish Council Meeting to be held in Scalford Primary School at 7.30 pm on Wednesday 11th April 2018.

The Press and Members of the Public are Welcome to attend Meetings of Scalford Parish Council
Public Participation 7.30 – 7.40 pm
AGENDA

1. Apologies for Absence 

2. Declarations of Disclosable and Pecuniary Interest

3. Approve and sign the Minutes from the Parish Council Meeting held at Scalford   

    Primary School on 14th March 2018
4. Ongoing Matters:

   a) Traffic Census

   b) Parking New Street

   c) Neighbourhood Plan

   d) Telephone Box
   e) Road Drains King St and Church St

   f) Allotment for Schhol
5. Planning:
   New.
   18/00340/GDOAGR – General purpose agricultural barn – Field Nos   

   5331,3546,3361Melton Road, Scalford
   18/00345/TCA – Fell 1 Silver Birch – 42 King Street, Scalford
   Granted.

   18/00157/TCA – Fell 1 Cherry Tree and replace – 19 King Street, Scalford,

   18/00008/FUL – Proposed one and half storey 4 bed house and garage adj to 7 New 

   Street – Horsepool Cottage, 7 New Street, Scalford, LE14 4DP
6. Accounts -   Payments & Receipts March 2018
    Receipts:

                                    Donation Lighting Church at Xmas
£   20.00

                                    Melton Memorials

£   35.00

                                    Co-op Funerals

£  100.00

                                    HSBC

£      1.05 

    Payments:
 

            BP
Eon




£    86.46


BP
C J Hill




£  359.95


BP       HMR&C



£  270.00


BP
LRALC



£    80.00
 

101346 Petty Cash



£    27.44

 7. Annual Accounts
 8. Confirmation of sale of Land on South Street
 9. Washdyke

AGENDA continued

10. Clerks Annual Review

11. Individual email addresses

12. Matters arising from emails circulated and other matters
13. Items for Nest Months Agenda

Date of Next Meeting: Annual Parish Council Meeting Wednesday 9th May 2018 at 7.30 pm in Scalford School

Chris Hill

Clerk to the Council – 
5th April 2018  

. 
